Florida North District 2 Assembly Report for October 2015

September 25, 2015

District 2 has been implementing new quarterly workshops to address concerns that
have been brought to us. In July, we held our first workshop on Sponsorship. We went
into depth using CAL and conference summaries. Perspectives from both the sponsor
and sponsee were presented. We relied on our experience, strength and hope to help
foster increased participation for sponsorship.

Our next workshop will be on Welcoming the Newcomer. It will be held at 12:30 PM on
October 17 at:

Queen of Peace Catholic Church
6505 SW State Road 200
Ocala, FL 34476

We held a gratitude dinner on August 8" in Gainesville. We had an AA and Al-Anon
speaker. The district provided roasted chicken and dessert. Many members supported
by bringing additional food. There were about 80 people in attendance. The messages
were touching, the food was good and the fellowship was wonderful.

Our public outreach to the Marion Sheriff's Women’s Detention Center is still going
strong. It is supported by our district and continues to have success stories to share.
We are making an effort to reach out to the Hispanic community on our district. We
have received Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism 2016 in both English and Spanish. There are
efforts to get a Spanish speaking meeting started in Ocala.

We are excited by the many opportunities to spread the message to others and practice
these principles in all our affairs.

With gratitude for service,

Bob C.

District Representative



